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The Office of the Provost announced in fall 2022 the Academic Affairs Enhancement initiative which was 
financed through Vision 2028 funding directed towards Academic Affairs. It was designed to facilitate 
opportunities for faculty and staff to develop and execute a bold vision to meet the goals of Vision 2028 and the 
University’s Wildly Important Goals (WIGS):   

Enhance our appeal  
Enhance student success  
Develop our people.  
  

In alignment with these criteria, the Office of the Provost called for projects that would:   
• Enhance the profile of the University  
• Support faculty-student engagement  
• Improve internal and external collaborations and outreach   
• Maximize impact for the campus, its faculty and staff, and our students.  

 
Faculty submissions received from CHASS, CHEN and STEM were reviewed by a faculty commitee and 30 
projects were funded for total of $581,344. The charts below show the college and category funding summary. 
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